
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:   Mayor and City Council   

From:   Steve Foote, AICP  

Community Development 
 

Date:   April 11, 2017 

Subject:   Perimeter Center Overlay and Districts – 2nd Read 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

During their March 27, 2017 meeting, the City Council reviewed first read of code changes 

pertaining to the creation of the Perimeter Center Overlay and Districts.  Following an in 

depth discussion, Council requested changes that will require additional time to consider and 

process.  In response, staff recommends that 2nd read be deferred from April 11, 2017 to 

the May 8, 2017 Council meeting. 
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